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Lou Mansolillo

From: Albert Gamble <albert.gamble@cox.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 12:14 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

I am an Electrician trying to support my family. Although the rules on Electrical work are clear to me. House Bill H-7015 
as it has been draft will make it clear that all electrical is done safely by electricians.  
 
Thank you for your service to our state, Albert Gamble 
 


